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We have created a new visiting area at Woodstock Residential Care Home for when we can welcome families back into our

Home again.

We have made it look bright and cheerful with an abundance of colourful paper flowers, including a 'Welcome back to Woodstock'

sign in a flower-filled frame – to give our Home a springtime feel and make everyone smile and feel welcome.

We can't wait to open our doors again to family and friends!
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